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Thursday 5th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                   

 

 

I am writing to inform you that from today – Thursday 5th of May, my attendance at 

the St Levan school site will be abnormally infrequent as my wife and I are expecting 

our first child.   

 

I will of course be making daily contact with the school and both Paula Manning and 

Jessica Ferguson will be your first ‘port of call’ on the school site if you have any 

questions or queries in my stead.   

 

This is an exciting time for my wife and I, and I appreciate all of your support not only 

since January but also in the coming days. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Mark Francis  

 

Head Teacher 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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